
                     Bridget Corrigan 123b Camden Street, London, NW1 0HX 
                          

 

 
Cathy Power 
English Heritage 
Blue Plaques Manager 
100 Wood Street 
London 
EC2V 7EN 
 
 
12th May 2020 
 
 
Dear Ms Power, 
 
Blue Plaque:  Oliver Heaviside (1850-1925) 
 
Thank you for your letter of 27th November 2019 and apologies for the delay in my response. 
 
I hereby give consent as Director of the freehold company for 123 Camden Street Ltd for 
English Heritage to begin the next stage of the documentation towards a blue plaque on my 
home to commemorate Oliver Heaviside. 
 
My daughter Rachel Corrigan has discussed this proposal with the owner, Mr Raja Chowdhury, 
of Flat A who agrees to the plaque being erected in between the two long and tall Georgian 
windows of my property Flat B. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
UÜ|wzxà VÉÜÜ|ztÇ 
 
Bridget Corrigan 


